

June 4, 2009

Dear David and Amy:

I personally want to thank you for your participation and partnership during the event benefiting Hospice of the Valley, *Rock, Hop and Bop for Hospice*, which took place on Sunday, May 24th. Because of your efforts the event was a total success; not only a success but you stepped up and brought sponsors, raffle prizes, media coverage and completely maintained the event organized. Phoenix VIP Events did much more than what we ever expected.

Thank you for your commitment, your hard work, and for taking part in a community event and making it so much more. Because of your efforts Hospice of the Valley received \$1,273.00 in donations, which will be used to care for patients. As a not-for-profit hospice the donations we receive from the community help so many people in need.

Once again thank you,

Maria Rebozo

Hispanic Community Liaison

1510 E. Flower St.

Phoenix, AZ

85014.5656

602.530.6900

Fax 530.6901

A not-for-profit organization